Join the Show!

For the past two years, our competition has successfully concluded with an ice show
extravaganza thanks to the help of our MVVDC competitors and coaches. This year, you are again
invited to participate in this wonderful event! The theme of this year’s show will be modeled after the
television show “So You Think You Can Dance.” Our show will be titled, “So You Think You Can
Skate” and will give each team the opportunity to choose a piece of music between three and five
minutes long, and produce its own skating number to that music. The skating number you produce may
include as few or as many skaters as you wish. If you have a large team, you may want to do two
numbers. The Ice Chalet will provide the set and supply the show lights. You will provide the skaters,
the choreography, and the costumes.

“So You Think You Can Skate” will be presented at the Ice Chalet on Sunday, March 30th at
approximately 12:00 noon, concluding all of the events of the weekend’s competition. Admission to
watch the show is free, but participants will pay a $15 entry fee, as noted on the MVDC entry form.
Please fill out a group entry form for this event so that all show participants” names can be included in
the program.

This will definitely be one of the highlights of our competition, and we hope you will be a part
of all the fun! Please call the Ice Chalet (865-588-1858), or email Angie McCarter (Competition
Director) at robnangiemccarter@comcast.net to let us know as soon as possible if you will be
participating in the show.
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